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16 January 2025 

Christopher Hetherington  

christhebuild3r@gmail.com 

 

Dear Christopher Hetherington  

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act (the Act) 1987 

We refer to your request dated 29 November 2024 for: 

All Correspondence regarding the Seaview wastewater treatment plant CLG 
on the 25 November 2024. 

Council has no information that falls within the scope of your request. Therefore, 
we are refusing your request under section 17(e) of the Act, as the information 
requested does not exist. 

If you are unhappy with the response to your information request, you can seek an 
investigation and review by the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a 
complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 
602. 

Please note that this response to your information request may be published on 
Hutt City Council’s website. Please refer to the following link: 
www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/contactus/make-an-official-information-act-
request/proactive-releases  

Yours sincerely 

Philip Rossiter 

Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy 
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